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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


	In today's update: Sigma to provide C-19 tests as part of LFD distribution service; C-19 vaccination health campaign; Self Care Forum C-19 survey.
 
Sigma to provide COVID-19 tests as part of LFD distribution service
NHS Test and Trace has confirmed that Sigma Pharmaceuticals has agreed to provide lateral flow device (LFD) test kits to community pharmacies as part of the NHS community pharmacy COVID-19 lateral flow device distribution service (Pharmacy Collect).
Sigma is scheduled to receive its first batch of test kits today and will be ready to begin deliveries tomorrow (Thursday 13th May).
This means that contractors can now order test kits from either Sigma or Alliance Healthcare (Phoenix Healthcare Distribution are also supplying kits, but only to branches of Rowlands Pharmacy).
Learn more about the C-19 test distribution service
We are looking for positive stories about pharmacies who have been offering Pharmacy Collect. If the service is proving particularly popular in your area, or you have found novel ways to market it, please contact commsteam@psnc.org.uk
First mandated health campaign of 2021/22: COVID-19 vac

Contractors are reminded that NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) and PSNC have agreed that pharmacy teams will be asked to participate in a COVID-19 vaccination campaign as the first mandated health campaign for 2021/22, which contractors must undertake as part of their NHS contractual requirements.
This will form part of the recently launched 'Join the Millions' national advertising campaign, informing the public about the vaccine and encouraging people to take it up when it is offered to them. The campaign materials are due to arrive in pharmacies between Thursday 13th and Tuesday 18th May 2021.

Learn more about the mandatory health campaign
Pharmacists asked to take part in Self Care Forum COVID-19 survey
The Self Care Forum is inviting everyone involved in delivering healthcare throughout the COVID-19 pandemic to complete a short questionnaire.
The survey is being conducted in collaboration with Imperial College London's Self Care Academic Research Unit (SCARU) and is looking at changes in professionals’ attitudes to, and practice of, self-care during the pandemic.

This questionnaire should only take 5-10 minutes to complete, and the Self Care Forum would be delighted to hear from community pharmacy teams.
Take the Self Care Forum Survey


Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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